
Private and Parochial School Transportation Information 
If your child will be attending a private or parochial school in September 2025, you must request 
transportation for your child no later than April 1, 2025.  The Board policy requires that those students 
attending private or parochial school come into the transfer point (PYE) on the first bus of the morning and 
transfer to their respective buses for transportation to the parochial or private school if the opening time 
permits.  However, if transportation from your home can be arranged we will attempt to do so.  Please fill in 
all the information.  If you have any questions regarding this policy, please call the Transportation Office at 
(315) 536-2622. 

 
REQUEST FOR NON-PUBLIC SCHOOL TRANSPORTATION 

2025-2026 School Year 
PENN YAN CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 
STUDENT’S NAME        DATE OF BIRTH      M/F   GRADE        

       (In September 2025) 
 
_______________________________    _______________     _____    __________ 
  
 
_______________________________    _______________     _____    __________ 
 
 
_______________________________    _______________     _____    __________ 
 
 
_______________________________    _______________     _____    __________ 
 
 
_______________________________    _______________     _____    __________ 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Name _____________________________________________________________ 
 
Address _________________________________________________________________________ 
 
City ________________________________________State___________ Zip__________________ 
 
Home Phone ________________Work Phone ______________ Emergency # _________________ 
 
Non-Public School Attending ________________________________________________________ 
 
School Address ______________________________   School Phone ________________________ 
 
 
PLEASE RETURN NO LATER THAN APRIL 1, 2025 TO: 
   Penn Yan Central School District 

Lashana Sciallo-Transportation Supervisor 
   One School Drive, Penn Yan, NY  14527 
   Fax: (315) 536-1037 


